
  
   
  
 

Oregon Correctional Center 

 

5212 Hwy M  |  PO Box 140  |  Oregon, WI 53575-0140  |  Phone Number: (608) 835-3101 

 
 

DATE: February 14, 2024 

 

TO:     OCC PIOC Visitors 

 

FROM: Superintendent Jon Bussie 

  Oregon Correctional Center 

 

SUBJECT:   PIOC Video Visit Availability Date Change 

 
 

Oregon Correctional Center flooring project completion has been delayed which will affect the 
availability for the PIOC to access the video visit room. Due to this video visits are now available through 
Sunday 02/25/2024. Video Visits will not be available starting Monday 02/26/2024 thru Friday  
03/01/2024. These dates are an estimated timeline to complete the basement phase and if there are 
changes to these dates further communication will be distributed. 
 
In person visits will remain available during this time frame. 
 
I apologize for the inconvenience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
               
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


